KHS Uniform Announcement 2016

Dear Parents,

The KHS Welfare committee along with representatives from our school community [P&C, SRC] have been
reviewing items of our school uniform. The main uniform concerns have been; the warmth of our rugby jumpers
and spray jacket and the design of our polo shirts.

All changes to the uniform have been approved by our school community; Staff, Parents & Citizens and the
Student Representative Council. There is a two year transition period for all items of new school uniform.

POLO SHIRT

The design of the KHS polo shirt, pictured below, has changed and will be available for purchase Mid-January at
LOWES. The current gold polo shirt is still uniform and can be worn.

SENIOR POLO

e s
4§f, €

")

B

RUGBY JUMPER

While the designs of our rugby jumpers remain the material has changed. The Rugby design has been
sublimated onto a warmer fabric. Dye Sublimation is a process of printing to fabric that provides the best
quality. The process not only gives fabrics a softer touch after the printing, but it is also very durable. The colour
remains strong after extensive washing so it’s the ideal process for school clothing. The new rugby jumpers
will not be available for purchase at LOWES until later 2017.

FORMAL UNIFORM

Changes are planned for the formal uniform. The style of the girls shirts will change to a more fitted blouse/shirt
with blue embroidered KHS lettering on the top left of the blouse.

The darker junior girls’ formal skirt will be phased out over 2017. In 2018 all girls will wear the lighter skirt that is
part of the current senior girls’ uniform. Skirts will be worn with a lemon blouse by juniors and with a fawn
blouse by seniors, or with the polo shirt if desired.

The transition to new uniform items is a two year process. All items of the current KHS uniform are still
permitted to be worn.

Thank you for supporting the Kooringal High School community every day by encouraging and assisting your
child to wear the KHS uniform.

Sharon Regan
HT Welfare



